
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
NOTICE OF HEARING TIME CHANGE 

April 25, 2018 
11:30 A.M., 2360 Rayburn House Office Building 

 
 
TO: Members, Committee on Small Business 
 
FROM: Steve Chabot, Chairman 
 
DATE: Wednesday, April 18, 2018 
 
 
The Committee on Small Business will meet for a hearing titled, “American Infrastructure and 
the Small Business Perspective.”  The hearing, originally scheduled for 11:00 A.M., is now 
scheduled to begin at 11:30 A.M. on Wednesday, April 25, 2018 in Room 2360 of the 
Rayburn House Office Building. 
 
The Committee will examine the small business perspective of the development and use of our 
nation’s infrastructure.  In particular, the hearing will examine how surface transportation and 
access to broadband promote economic growth among small businesses.  The hearing will also 
explore some of the challenges that small businesses face without a robust infrastructure system.   
 
A staff briefing will be held at 2:00 P.M. on Monday, April 23, 2018 in Room 2360 of the 
Rayburn House Office Building.  
 
If you or your staff have questions, please contact Hannah Schmidt, Policy Assistant for the 
Committee, at 202-225-5821. 
 


